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Friday 25th September is Macmillan Coffee Morning. Children can bring cakes into school to be sold and all money raised will go straight to Macmillan. There will be a prize for our favourite cake from each class. Parents are invited to join us for tea and coffee (and cake) from 9.30am until 11.00am. Any spare cakes will be sold to the children at break time for 20p.
Twitter

Why not log on to our Twitter account and keep up to date with all that is happening at school. Teachers post daily photos to show you what your child can get up to in a school day.
Our Twitter address is;
@stlukesce

We also have a school website full of useful information.
Our school website address is;
www.stlukesce.co.uk
Newsletter

Today will be the last time you receive your paper Newsletter. From next Thursday our newsletter will be uploaded on to the Parentmail App and also the school website. This will save time and lots of paper. If you are unable to access this just call into the school office where we will keep up to date paper copies.
School Extension

School is looking fantastic with the new building and refurbishment although we are not quite finished yet. We would like to thank you for your co-operation and understanding during this busy time.
Open Day

If anybody would like to visit school ready for September 2020 Reception Intake our Open Days are Tuesday 15th October and Tuesday 12th November @ 9.30am.
Meet the Teacher

On Tuesday 17th  September you are invited to come into school and meet with your child’s teacher, no appointment is necessary. The times are ;
Reception and Key Stage 1 – 3.20pm until 3.50pm
Key Stage 2 – 3.50pm until 4.15pm.
We hope to see you there.
Polite Notice

Can parents please refrain from parking across our neighbours driveways when dropping and collecting your child from school.  We have received a telephone call this morning from a resident on Heywood Hall Road who politely asked a driver to refrain from blocking their  drive and received a mouthful of abusive language in front of the driver’s children too! This is not the kind of behavior we expect from our parents and not the kind of relationship we want with our neighbours.
Please be considerate when parking your vehicle.
Welcome back to school we hope you all had a fantastic Summer and are looking forward to an exciting Autumn Term.
All our children have settled well and are all looking very smart in their uniforms.
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